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14th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Past Productions Crime and Punishment History Workshop 
 
At Bonneygrove Primary School, we believe real experiences are an important part of our school 
curriculum.  As part of our Crime and Punishment topic in the summer term, we have invited the 
Past Productions Theatre Company to provide us with a fun and engaging workshop for our Year 
Four children. 
 
The children will have the opportunity to explore crime and punishment through the ages via a range 
of games, artefacts, group activities and roleplay.  
 
The workshop will take place on Friday 14th June and will help consolidate the children’s learning of 
this topic.  
 
To enable this activity to go ahead we are asking for a contribution of £6.00 to be paid by Monday 
13th May via Arbor. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Difrancesco and Miss Kingham  
Year Four Teaching Team 
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